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Special Gallery Hours

Part of the National Cherry Blossom Festival

Presented by JICC, Embassy of Japan

APRIL 22

SAT
10AM - 2PM

Jicc

Can't make it 1o our cultural center on a weekday? Visit the JICC during special
gallery hours on Saturday, April 22nd from 10AM to 2PM to see our latest
exhibition, Blossoming Flowers in Japanese Art and Poetry! Part of the 2023
National Cherry Blossom Festival, this exhibition highlights the power of flowers
in encouraging us to cherish life's fleeting moments and bringing us closer
together.

In Japan, cherry blossoms in their brief existence, exemplify the Japanese
philosophy of ichigo-ichie (—#8—%) or "a-once-in-a-lifetime-meeting.” Through
official reproductions of art from the Embassy’s private collection, hand-selected
haiku pieces, and flower-inspired original works made by students across the DC
metropolitan area — come and explore the meaning of flowers in Japan with us!
Visitors will also be able to create their own haiku to receive a small gift (while
supplies last).

The exhibition is free and open to the public, but we strongly recommend pre-registration
through Eventbrite. The extended gallery hours will be on April 22 during adjusted JICC hours,
10 AMto 2 PM.

PHOTO & VIDEO POLICY

The Japan Information & Culture Center (JICC), Embassy of Japan reserves the right to use any photograph/video taken at any event sponsored by JICC, without the expressed
written permission of those included within the photograph/video. JICC may use the photograph/video in publications or other media material produced, used or contracted by
JICC including but not limited to: brochures, invitations, newspapers, magazines, television, social media, websites, etc. To ensure the privacy of individuals and children, images
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will not be identified using full names or personal identifying information without written approval from the photographed subject, parent or legal guardian. A person attending a
JICC event who does not wish to have their image recorded for distribution should make their wishes known to the photographer/videographer, and/or the event organizers.
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